245 Brandy Hill Road
Vernon, Ct. 06066
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TO THE HONORABLE ATTORNEY GENERAL GEORGE JEPSEN,

We are having a problem in Vernon that I believe along with some citizens that may
require your attention. Here are some of the facts associated with the problem.

1. The sale of Rockville General Hospital a non profit facility is being sold to a for
profit organization.

2. No public hearing has been scheduled to date

3. There was a change of buyer from Vanguard Health System of Tennessee to
Tenet Health of Texas. Both of these were discussing turning into profit systems
when purchased. It should be noted that it was suggested that junk bonds were
used for the purchased something that should be looked into. Information from
(Yahoo Finance) was where they said they saw the information

4, With the Affordable Health Care Act the need for a good health care unit, which
Rockville General Hospital has been, the need for this situation to proceed ahead
needs serious discussion

5. Rockville General Hospital has been given huge endowments, donations, as well
as other monies for individual projects that need to be discussed about their
disposition if a for profit does take place.

We need help determining the direction ECHN is taking and whether or not they are
following correct procedure. '
Thank you for a response and any advice you may give.

Yours Truly,
Marie A. Herbst

cc. Dr. Jewel Mullen Commissioner of Public Health






